

Bob Lanier Middle School

A Vanguard Magnet and International Baccalaureate World School

December 14th Share Decision Making Committee Agenda

Norms: • Be on time and prepared • Be Present: Physically, Emotionally & Intellectually• Be Honest: Name Concerns & Potential Pitfalls • Be Respectful: Honor everyone's contributions

Topics		Notes
Campus/District News		
0	NWEA/Testing Schedule	
9	CIP Review	
•	Jan 5 th Training	
Safety		
8	Building & Drill Expectations	
•	Traffic	
•	Neighborhood	
First Semester Closeout		
•	PUPS Holiday	
•	Teacher Expectations/	
0	Student Assemblies	
New Business Proposed		
Meeting Adjourned		

December 14th Share Decision Making Committee Sign-In

Print Name	Signature	Position/Role
MARCUS W. 1. Aans	Sh	Principal
Jacob Salaj	Jacob Salaj	Teacher
Annette Johnson	auto Johnn	Teacher
Margaret A. Steiner	Warrant G. Steiner	Teacher Assistant
Elizabeth Wallane		PTO Pres. Elect
TRISH HILLIARD		Farent PTO Pres.
Charlile Blossom	Goson	Teacher
Michelle Commings		M
Eleentavel	aft Frence	parent.



December 14, 2023 Share Decision Making Committee Meeting Minutes

The SDMC meeting started with greetings, agenda, and re-review of campus improvement plan. We reviewed the CIP goals, discussed issues pertaining to our emergent bilingual population and how to finish strong second semester.

Principal shared the NWEA MOY testing schedule January 16th- 18th (Math, Reading and Science). On January 19th, students will take the Interim Math and Interim Reading on January 22nd. Staff professional development day will be on January 5th. The committee expressed the importance of communicating testing dates with parents next week to ensure that parents, students, and staff are present and prepared for testing. Mr. Salaj suggested sending student testing schedules in advance, so that students will know where to report and teachers will know who students they are responsible for.

Mr. Williams discussed professional development plans (as well as a principal training next week to prepare for January 5th campus-based professional development. Ms. Blossom shared that teachers will need time to plan 30-minute comprehensive lessons for testing dates. She also expressed that HERO should be reintroduced to staff during professional development to ensure that all teachers are utilizing the program to hold students accountable, and that additional accountability metrics need to be added to the system. Committee expressed that providing refresher choice options for teacher to attend such as technology, special education, HERO, and emergent bilingual.

Mr. Williams addressed building and safety concerns. Committee discussed traffic concerns. Ms. Blossom expressed that parents are speeding down Woodhead and stopping in the middle of the road blocking traffic. Mrs. Hillard referenced conversations from the safety committee. Committee members described instance where parents are dropping off students in the bus lane, then make a dangerous U-turn putting people at risk. Mrs. Hillard stated that she will post traffic safety updates on the PTO website and suggested a Pup's lesson about safety led by teachers. We discussed the need for a reintroduction of school expectations for students, attendance dress code, behavior at the start of $2^{\rm nd}$ semester.

Students will be able to participate in themed days next week, but must wear uniform bottoms.



